
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Code Enforcement Fine Forgiveness – Case No. 375 – 653 Bennett Drive 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, February 13, 2024            Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
This is for a fine forgiveness in the amount of $100 for Case No. 375, Stephanie Broxton. The building 

has been demolished and the property cleaned up and the property is now in compliance. 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommend approval of Code Enforcement Fine Forgiveness in the amount of $100 for Case 

No. 375 - 653 Bennett Drive. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Final Order. 


